
From: Paul Cohen
To: Carla Hoekzema
Subject: FW: Deep Green/Ord 760
Date: Thursday, January 05, 2017 8:42:02 AM

 
 
From: Plancom [mailto:plancom@shorelinewa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 9:00 AM
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher;
 Jack Malek; Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: Deep Green/Ord 760
 

------------------------------------------- 
From: Allison Taylor[SMTP:MS.ALLISONTAYLOR@GMAIL.COM] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 9:00:09 AM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: Fwd: Deep Green/Ord 760 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

 
Hi! I wanted to express my sorrow and disapproval over some of the incentives being offered
 with Ordinance 760 - will it really keep our community at a low(er) footprint by decreasing
 materials. etc but increasing height allowances and decreasing lot sizes? Sounds like a sneaky
 way to increase density (and therefore consumption and output) in Richmond Beach. I don't
 support it.
 
--
Allison Taylor
206-629-5251
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